
# 1— Boat deck; queen bed, 
desk/chair, wardrobe, closet, win-
dows, private bathroom

# 2 — Boat deck; queen bed, 
desk/chair, wardrobe, closet, win-
dows, private bathroom

# 3 — Main deck; twin beds, 
desk/chair, wardrobe, closet, win-
dows, private bathroom

# 4 — Main deck; twin beds, 
desk/chair, wardrobe, closet, win-
dows, private bathroom

# 5 — Main deck; queen or twin 
beds, desk/chair, wardrobe, 
closet, windows, private bathroom

# 6 — Main deck; queen or twin 
beds, desk/chair, wardrobe, 
closet, windows, private bathroom

# 7 — Main deck; queen or twin 
beds, desk/chair, wardrobe, 
closet, windows, private bathroom

# 8 — Lower deck; twin upper/
lower beds, wardrobe, closet, port 
lights, private bathroom

# 9 — Lower deck; twin upper/ 
lower beds, wardrobe, closet, port 
lights, private bathroom 

# 10 — Lower deck; twin upper/ 
lower beds, wardrobe, closet, port 
lights, private bathroom 
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Stateroom	 Berth	 Name:	 Comments:

                        Cabin Assignments
Departure Date: __________________________

Group Leader: ___________________________

					     Please indicate who will receive comp space(s)
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